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THE BULLETIN

December  2012	 Official Publication of The Ranch at Brushy Creek HOA 	 Volume 4, Issue 12

Wanted: 
Newsletter Editor

Hi neighbors!  Are you looking for an easy way to get 
involved with the neighborhood? I’ve been the newsletter 
editor for the last 3 years and am ready to pass the torch to 
someone new.  Editing the newsletter is a simple way to give 
back to our great neighborhood!  You don’t need any special 
publishing skills- we partner with our publisher and they do 
all the hard work.  A desire to help, access to a computer and 
a small time commitment each month is all that you need.  
I work full time, have two young children and go to school 
and this has been the perfect way for me to be involved in 
my community- the time commitment is minimal and you 
can do everything from home. This would even be a great job 
for a responsible teen or college student to take on and build 
their resume!  If you are interested in being the next newsletter 
editor, please let me know!  

Erin Lundie – erin.lundie@gmail.com

Happy Holidays!
Who’s got the best holiday light show? Don’t waste precious time! 

Decorate early for the 6th annual Ranch at Brushy Creek – Tour 
of Lights. Old and young alike, there’s nothing better than looking 
at wonderful Holiday lights. With the addition of so many new 
neighbors, there’s bound to be some great new competition! The 
Social Committee will map out a route for the hay rides to follow on 
the best decorated streets. So don’t hesitate…DECORATE! Judging 
will take place December 8th and winners will be announced at the 
tour of lights on the 9th. 

Ranch at Brushy Creek Tour of Lights
Sunday, December 9th, 6pm-8pm
Trailers will load and depart from the exercise park near the loop 

of Remington Rd and Brangus Rd at the back of the neighborhood.
We are hoping everyone can make it out to enjoy a jolly good time 

with old and new neighbors. There will be hay rides, carolers, hot 
cocoa and holiday treats for all to enjoy and even a visit from Santa 
himself! Make sure to know if you’re on his naughty or nice list! If you 
are interested in being a part of planning for this event or a sponsor, 
please contact Candace Lambert at rbcsocialcommittee@gmail.com 
or for more details visit the “Ranch at Brushy Creek” facebook page. 

Santa on the Firetruck!
Bring the kids out to see Santa take a ride on the fire truck! Santa’s 

helpers will be passing out candy to all of your kiddos who are on 
the nice list. Pending confirmation from The North Pole, Santa is 
tentatively scheduled to make his visit to The Ranch at Brushy Creek 
on Saturday, December 15th at 11:00AM. Make sure to come out 
early and line Ranch Trails to welcome Santa to the neighborhood! 
Be sure to check out the neighborhood Facebook page for any 
further details! 
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BOARD & MANAGEMENT
ASSOCIATION MANAGER 
Randy Vogel..................................................... 512-502-7506
	 ............................................Randy.Vogel@Goodwintx.com

RANCH AT BRUSHY CREEK HOA BOARD
Derrick Matlock, Board Member.........dmatlock.rbc@gmail.com
Vineet Rohatgi, Board Member....................vrohatgi@gmail.com
Freddie Jimenez, Board Member................ rep9ile@hotmail.com
Anastasia Manning, Board Member ............................................. 	
anastasia.manning@gmail.com
Aneka Lilya, Board Member, Member At Large............................ 		
	 ......................................................................aelilya@gmail.com

COMMITTEE CHAIRS:
Architectural Committee
	 Derrick Matlock............................dmatlock.rbc@gmail.com
Landscape Committee 
	 Aneka Lilya.............................................aelilya@gmail.com
Public Relations Committee
	 Erin Lundie.....................................erin.lundie@gmail.com
Pool Committee
	 Byron Stephens.......................byronstephens@earthlink.net

Social Committee
	 Candace Lambert............................ designertexan@aol.com
	 .......................................... rbcsocialcommittee@gmail.com
Neighborhood Watch
	 Vineet Rohatgi.....................................vrohatgi@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER INFO
Editor
	 Erin Lundie.....................................erin.lundie@gmail.com
Publisher
	 Peel, Inc........................ www.PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
	 Advertising........advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181

ADVERTISING INFO
Please support the businesses that advertise in The Bulletin. 
Their advertising dollars make it possible for all Ranch at Brushy 
Creek residents to receive the monthly newsletter at no charge. 
No homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact our sales office at 512-263-9181 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 8th 
of each month for the following month's newsletter.

ADVISORY BOARD
Blake Contine, Declarant.............blake@pioneerdevelopment.net
Michael Sanguiliano........................ msanguiliano@sbunited.com
Michael Peccon................. Michael@TexasCapitalProperties.com

Social Spotlight
Dec 7th  PlayGroup 
Dec 8th  Judging for the RBC Lights Contest
Dec 9th Tour of Lights Holiday Event and Hayrides
Dec 14th Playgroup
Dec 15th Santa on a Firetruck
Dec 21st Playgroup
Dec 25 Merry Christmas
Dec 28th Playgroup

For more details about any of these events please refer to 
articles in this newsletter, Ranch at Brushy Creek Official 
Facebook Page or email rbcsocialcommittee@gmail.com

Annual 
RaBC Holiday 
Lights Contest

So, are you into moving reindeer and waving Santa’s? Or 
are you they type to put no less that 500,000 lights on your 
house? Either way, we have 6 awards up for grabs for this 
year’s Holiday Lights Contest! It gets a little competitive 
here in the good ole Ranch at Brushy Creek. Don’t be the 
only house on your block not to decorate!

Pull out your strings of lights, drag Santa down from the 
attic and plan early...our contest will be a week earlier this 
year. Winners will be announced at our Annual Event the 
“Tour of Lights” on December 9th. You do not need to be 
present to win. You will receive a sign to be placed in your 
yard for bragging rights and this year we will have prizes 
for the winners.

Have fun...let the decorating begin!!
Candace Lambert
Social Committee Chair 
rbcsocialcommittee@gmail.com
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12920 W. Parmer Lane, Cedar Park, TX, 78613, Phone: 512-410-7774
www.gsdentalstudio.com

Dr. Hristina Kiprovska-Gavrilova, DDS
Doctor Dental Surgery 

Flexible 
Payment 
Options

Dramatic Smile  
Makeovers

•	Free Lifetime Whitening
•	Lifetime warranty on 

al l  crowns,  bridges  
and veneers

Our general 
dentists do early 
age Orthodontics, 
Invisalign and 
FastBraces.

No-Fear Sedation Options
Nitrous oxide (laughing gas) is 
one of the safest anti-anxiety 
agents used in dentisty, and it 
has very few side effects.

Oral conscious sedation is an 
excellent option for patients 
with more severe dental anxi-
ety. You will be awake through-
out your visit but significantly 
more relaxed.

We provide full dental 
treatment for:

•	Pediatric Dentistry
•	Orthodontics
•	Cosmetic Dentistry:
•	Porcela in Crowns and 

Veneers
•	Implants
•	Extractions & Root Canal 

Treatment
•	Complete,  Part ia l  and 

immediate Dentures
•	Whitening

 Dr. Aleksandar Gavrilov, DDS
Doctor Dental Surgery

Email: GSDENTALSTUDIO@gmail.com

We will beat any treatment plan. Just bring in your 
current plan and x-rays for a free consultation. 

Call for details.

®
®

®

FastBraces are fast, safe, 
easy and affordable! 
FastBraces gently allows 
for movement of the 
crown and root of the 
tooth at the same time, 
usually from 3 months to 
about a year.
Invisalign gives you the 
noticeable results you 
want WITHOUT the  
noticeable bars 
and brackets.

®

®

®

Call for details.
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NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE

It is a joyous time of the year filled with holiday festivities, 
decorating our homes, and preparing our favorite holiday 
foods. Flowers are placed appropriately, mistletoe is hung above 
doorways, and filled candy dishes are within an arm’s reach. 
However, spirits can quickly dampen when a pet becomes 
ill from ingesting one of our favorite holiday decorations or 
food. Test your knowledge of holiday hazards for pets with this  
“True or False” quiz. Happy Holidays!

1.	 Heated teflon is toxic to birds.

2.	 Macadamia nuts are poisonous to dogs.

3.	 Potpourri is poisonous to cats.

4.	 Chocolate is toxic to ferrets.

5.	 Electrical burns from chewing cords are a common holiday 
hazard for rabbits.

6.	 Secondhand tobacco smoke can be irritating to amphibians.

7.	 Grapes can be toxic to dogs.

8.	 Tinsel, ribbon, and strings from roasts or turkeys can cause 
severe intestinal problems in cats.

9.	 Batteries are toxic if swallowed.

10.	 Air fresheners can be toxic to fish.
See how many you got right without peeking…

Answers
  

Holiday Pet Safety Quiz 
Drs. Foster & Smith Educational Staff
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Private Music Studio in 
Ranch at Brushy Creek

PIANO

VIOLIN

CELLO

512 284 9393

30 Years Teaching Experience
Professional Musicians

Beginner and Advanced Levels

Annette Eicker & Andrew Grainger

 AustinMusicLessons@gmail.com

offering lessons in

2012 Ranch at Brushy Creek 
Fall Festival Wrap Up

As the fall draws to a close, it is the perfect time to reflect on the 
wonderful time we had as a community at our 2012 Fall Festival this 
past October 27th. Costume parade, contests, amazing entertainment, 
delicious foods, festive photo area and meeting new neighbors and 
friends were just some of the highlights. We enjoyed a crisp yet sunny 
autumn day filled with good times, excitement, and some terrific 
treats from our local businesses and service organizations/charities.  
Please support these businesses and let them know you appreciate 
them being part of our events.

The Social Committee would like to take this opportunity to thank 
the following generous donors:

The Meat House Avery Ranch for their generous support to our 
Cub Scout Pack 1501

Fellowship Bible Church for their castle bounce house  
and sound system

Blue Heaven Equestrian Training for their two costume  
contest prizes

North Austin Kinderdance for their two costume contest prizes
Bellini’s Texas Grill for their canine costume contest prize
Alto Holistic Health for their costume contest prize
LaVida Massage for their costume contest prize
KoKoFitClub for their apple pie baking contest prize
Jenny McGowan (JJMcG), master seamstress, for her apple pie 

baking contest prize
Candace Lambert, C&R Interiors, for her beautiful Fall Photo 

Op Display
Byron Stephens & the Central Texas Master Gardeners for their 

education efforts
Resident Vendors: Vickie Aronson, Crafts & Lessons/Anastasia 

Manning, Realtor/Sarah Staggers, Initials Inc.
Let’s not forget our fundraising concessions that all did so well, 

they said they can’t wait to come back for another event! 
Cub Scout Pack 1501, Central Texas Girl Scouts, Open My World 

Therapeutic Riding, Cedar Park & Sapientia Montessori’s Model 
UN Delegation, Fellowship Bible Church Youth Missionaries & 
Vista Ridge Band. 

Our entertainers Glenn Rexach Band, Louis Ontko the Minstrel, 
Art by Heather Joy Caricatures, Abrakadoodle Face Painting & Crafts, 
the giant maze by A-Maze-Ing.com, as well as our new interactive 
petting zoo provided by Open My World were all big hits. Last but 
certainly never least are the small dedicated group of volunteers 
who made this happen for you…THANK YOU! Please contact 
Candace Lambert, Social Committee Chair for exciting volunteer 
opportunities. These events are made possible solely by dynamic 
volunteers in conjunction with your HOA.  If you need contact info 
for any of the above businesses, please email alexandriareilly@yahoo.
com.   See you all at the Holiday Celebration!

Alexandria Reilly, Fall Festival Chair

COME JOIN OUR RBC 
PLAYGROUP!

Ranch at Brushy Creek Preschool Playgroup meets 
every Friday 

First Fridays meet at the Ranch Trails Park
Second Fridays meet at a neighboring park or playground
Third Fridays are Field Trip Fridays
Fourth Fridays are Foodie Fridays

December Details are as follows
Dec. 7th Ranch Trails Park 10 am
Dec. 14th Davis Spring Playground 10 am
Dec. 21st Austin Childrens Museum Gingerbread House 

*Need to pre register with Children’s Museum 10 am
Dec. 28th TBD 11:30 p.m.
For more details check our facebook page at RBC 

Playgroups
or email Jenny McGowan at Spoodles_1@hotmail.com
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the The Ranch at Brushy Creek HOA 

Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 

any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose 

of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self 

amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from the The 

Ranch at Brushy Creek Home Owners Association and Peel, Inc. The information in the 

newsletter is exclusively for the private use of The Ranch at Brushy Creek residents only. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 

and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is 

not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. The 

publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. 

All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 

advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.

* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 

to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.

* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher assumes 

no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as limited 

to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a printed 

retraction/correction.

* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or consequential 

damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure 

to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to liabilities 

stated above.

Each year, neglected and abused children 
in the Austin area must be removed from their 
homes by Child Protective Services caseworkers. 

Separations occur all year, but it is especially 
difficult during the holidays. Partnerships for 
Children is making a difference in the lives of 
these children and we invite you to join us by 
participating in our Holiday Wishes program.

512.834.4756
holidaywishes@partnershipsforchildren.org

GET INVOLVED:
 ✓ SPONSOr a child by 

purchasing items from their 
wish list

 ✓ MAkE a donation and we will 
shop for you

 ✓ DONATE general gifts for 
children that are not matched 
with community donors

 ✓ OrGANIzE a drive to collect 
gifts commonly requested on 
children’s wish lists

Thank you for your support!

With your help, how many children can we impact this year?  
Please contact us at:

HOLIDAyWishes2012

Casino Night
Better Watch Out, Better Not Cry…
Casino Night is coming to town!  …and if you still haven’t bought 

your ticket you are risking missing out on THE BEST adult night 
out ever planned by your Social Committee!  We’ll have a selection 
of delicious hot foods, appetizers, and tasty treats for you to enjoy as 
you make your rounds on the Black Jack, Texas Hold’em, Roulette 
and Craps table.  Don’t worry if you’ve never played before! The 
professional dealers are there to teach you and at no risk as your 
gamble your chips away for a chance to win some fabulous prizes!  
Watch our facebook page for tips and exciting prizes as they become 
available!

Avery Ranch Golf Clubhouse
Saturday, Feb 9th, 2013
6:30-10:30
Tickets are $35/person Purchase your tickets by searching for the 

Casino Night event in our RBC Facebook page under the EVENTS 
tab or through this link: https://www.wepay.com/events/ranch-at-
brushy-creek-casino-night_1
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BUSINESS CLASSIFIEDS
NO TIME FOR HOUSE CLEANING?  Paying too much for 
house cleaning? Call Natalie’s Maid Service for a free estimate 
at 512-771-3060. Affordable prices * Quality Work *Supplies 
Furnished * Bonded * Call now for a free estimate and $15.00 
off your first clean. www.nataliesmaids.com.

   Don Honeycutt, Broker/Realtor 

512-289-2121    don@longhornrealty.net     www.longhornrealty.net 
A Proud Resident of The Ranch at Brushy Creek 

Homes     Ranches     Land 

Social Committee 
Chairs & Events 2013

Social Chair - Candace Lambert
Casino Night - Angel Carter
Music in the Park - TBD
Easter - Patti Salzman 
4th of July - Deanna Mateo-Mih 
Fit Happens 5K - Mae Coffman 
Chili Cook Off - TBD
Fall Festival - Alexandria Reilly, Asst: Jenny McGowan
Tour of Lights -Candace Lambert & Kelli Smith Kniolek

Thank you to all of our fabulous Volunteers who dedicate 
their time to make the above events happen. You are 
appreciated by your HOA and your community!

If you are interested in working with any event in any 
capacity please contact rbcsocialcommittee@gmail.com .

Charitable Giving
It is around this time of the year that many open up their 

wallets in the goodness of giving to those less fortunate.  This 
year, don’t forget about the many orphaned pets in your local 
shelters and rescues.  

“What can I do”, you ask?  Here are some ways that you can 
help:
•	 Collect food, toys and supplies
•	 Give a Pet Store gift card 
•	 Cash/check donations are always needed
•	 Bake homemade treats and give (*super easy & healthy recipe 

below)
•	 Volunteer to walk the dogs or play with the cats
•	 Volunteer to take pictures for the shelter or rescue
•	 Volunteer to help with training (basics – sit, down, shake, etc.)
•	 Foster during the holiday so that the dog or cat can know 

what a home is like
By making it a family affair, you are showing your family 

compassion and love for other living creatures.  
Please remember that if you plan on giving, please do it locally, 

with a non-profit group.  Your donation will be used locally and 
you will receive a receipt for tax purposes.

Here is a great listing of many of the local shelters & rescues 
you may want to check out: 

http://www.austinrescue.com

Don’t forget the pets
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